
21 March 2024 

Our Ref: FOI 319 

Request 

We received your request on 21 February 2024 for the following information: 

In relation to the New Supported Living Service 6 units and 4 additional units to an 
existing service planned.  

Can you identify these planned units in terms 

1. (project) name and address of location of planned units.
2. Name of housing support and care providers for each.
3. Has approval for capital spend been received/ allocated in both cases?
4. If yes to 3 above, What year has capital been allocated for each development?

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 

Our response 

Please see information below in respect of additional Supported Housing units of 
support in Belfast for the Primary Client Group ‘People with Learning Difficulties’ 
which are in planning but subject to Supporting People Programme budget 
availability.   

New Supported Living Service 6 units 

1. Project name: East Belfast Supported Living. We do not hold information to
meet the request of “address of location of planned units”. The property has not
yet been identified.
2. Housing Support and Care Provider: Leonard Cheshire Disability.
3. We do not hold information to meet the request “Has approval for capital spend
been received/allocated”. The property has not yet been identified.
4. N/A



4 additional units to an existing service 
1. Project name: The Ember. Address of units: 481 Ormeau Road, Belfast
2. Housing Support and Care Provider: L'Arche Belfast
3. We do not hold information to meet the request “Has approval for capital spend

been received/allocated”. No capital spend associated.
4. N/A

This concludes our response. 
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